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HONORARY STATE DEGREE RECIPIENTS RECOGNIZED AT THE 91​st​ GEORGIA 

FFA STATE CONVENTION 
 
MACON, Ga. – Recipients of the Honorary State FFA Degree were recognized at the 91​st​ State 
FFA Convention held at the Macon Centreplex on April 25-27, 2019.  
 
The Honorary State FFA Degree is given to individuals who have rendered outstanding service 
to agricultural education and the National FFA Organization. A total of 44 individuals have 
received Honorary State Degrees based on their exceptional work in the state of Georgia.  
 
Honorary State FFA Degrees were awarded to 13 individuals for their outstanding service and 
commitment to agricultural education and Georgia FFA. Recipients included Mrs. Kasey 
Jackson, Mr. Jay Borden, Mr. Jarden Fluellen, Mr. Micah Story, Mr. Nelson McCracken, Mr. 
Russell Segers, Mr. Doug Williams, Mr. David Strickland, Mrs. Kathy Cooper, Mr. Barry 
Cronic, Mr. Clint Hood, Mr. Craig Weynand, and Senator Larry Walker III.  
 
Honorary State FFA Degrees were also awarded to the parents of State Star finalists for their 
efforts in supporting their child’s Supervised Agricultural Experience (SAE) program and the 
parents of the State FFA Officer team also received the Honorary State FFA Degree for 
encouraging and supporting their child during their year of service to the Georgia FFA 
Association. 
 
All recipients received a plaque and a medal in recognition of their service.  
 
The National FFA Organization, formerly known as the Future Farmers of America, changed its 
name in 1988 to reflect the growth and diversity of agriculture. There are nearly 670,000 FFA 
members nationwide. The Georgia Association has more than 42,000 members, making it the 
third largest Association in the nation. The FFA makes a positive difference in the lives of 
students by developing their potential for premier leadership, personal growth, and career 
success, through agricultural education.  
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